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Center for Health Protection, Drinking Water Services 
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Robert Tilton 
City of Riddle 
PO Box 143 
Riddle, OR 97469 
 
sent by email only 
 
Re: Twin Oaks Reservoir #2 (PR#161-2024) 
 City of Riddle (PWS ID#00706) 

Conditional Approval  
 
Dear Robert Tilton: 
 
Thank you for your submittal to the Oregon Health Authority’s Drinking Water Services 
(DWS) of plan review information for the Twin Oaks Reservoir #2 for City of Riddle. On 
December 17th, 2024, DWS received specifications, plans, and a plan review fee of $3,300.  
 
The project includes the replacement of the existing metal Twin Oaks Reservoir with a new 
257,168-gallon steel reservoir on a new concrete base. The work will be located on the 
northeast side of Riddle, Oregon.   
 
The plans are approved subject to the following conditions: 
 
Finished water storage- 

 The outlet ends of the drain and overflow must be fitted with angle-flap valves or 
equivalent protection and shall discharge to a watercourse or storm drain capable of 
accommodating the flow with a vertical separation between the bottom of the pipe 
and top of the receiving body or structure.  Refer to OAR 333-061-0050(6)(a)(M).  
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Until we receive verification that the conditions have been met and final approval 
has been issued, the new Twin Oaks Reservoir is not approved for use. If substantial 
changes are made, a set of as-built drawings must be submitted. Documentation 
demonstrating how the above conditions were met should reference Plan Review #161-
2024 and can be emailed to me at zachariah.cunningham-golik@oha.oregon.gov. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 541-231-9077. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Zach Golik, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
 
 
 


